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     NEWSLETTER  VOLUME 1 ISSUE 3 SUMMER 2006 

www.austin1955.org  —  reunion@austin1955.org 
 
June 23, 2006 
 
Dear Classmate: 
 
Happy 51st anniversary of our graduation!  We hope you’ve been enjoying a lovely Spring. 
    
2007 CRUISE UPDATE: 
10 cabins have been booked for the 10-day cruise from January 22-February 1 to the Southern 
Caribbean and Panama Canal.   It’s a little late, but you may still be able to join us on this 
exciting journey.  See www.hollandamerica.com for itinerary details.  TO RESERVE YOUR 
CABIN, CALL HERTHA PRAGER AT 847-519-4786 or 800-882-0499 (Outside IL) 
 
RAINES VIDEO UPDATE: 
If you didn’t order a reunion tape or DVD, but would like to now, or if you have a problem with one you have, call 
Richard Raines at 800-654-8277.  He has assured us he will replace any faulty merchandise.  
 
50’s MUSIC CD’S: 
We still have a small supply of the 50’s music (including the Austin Fight Song) CD's that were given to all reunion 
attendees.  If you need a replacement, or would like to purchase a set, please contact Reunion Headquarters at 847-
623-5800.  Cost for the 2 CD set is $5.00.  No charge to replace a faulty CD. 
 
HELP WANTED: 
Some classmates would still like a copy of a 1955 Maroon & White annual.  If you have one for sale or to give away, 
please let us know. 
 
STAY CURRENT, LOG ON: 
Log in often to www.austin1955.org to keep yourself abreast of what’s going on. The site includes a graduate list, 
reunion photos, old school photos, class relevant articles and the latest newsletter.  NEW PHOTOS HAVE BEEN 
POSTED.  NOTE: To keep the cost of mailings down, notices of new newsletters will be emailed to everyone who has 
email.  Others will receive hard copy. 
 
GOT NEWS? 
We want to hear from YOU!  Please consider this YOUR newsletter.  If you have any news to contribute, please email 
Kaye Aurigemma (kaurige@comcast.net) or Nancy Pasquerelli (npasq@comcast.net).  Email items of class interest for 
the website to AustinWebmaster@comcast.net.  If you don’t have email, send a note to Ken Rosko (address at bottom 
of page 2) 
 
WEDDING BELLS: 
Congratulations and Best Wishes to Lou Weber and his new bride, the former Linda LaCroix. 
We wish you a lifetime full of happy years, long on laughter, short on tears...enduring love...sweet dreams come 
true...all good wishes, all for you!   
 
MORE REUNION KUDOS: 
Robert Mintz wrote recently to add his name to the people who think "this (the 50th reunion) was a great, wonderfully 
planned reunion event!"   Thanks, Bob! 
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IN MEMORIAM: 
 

The clock of life is wound but once,      We are sad to report the passing of:    
And no man has the power        Barbara Goldstein Levin – August 21, 2005 
To tell just when the hands will stop    Dolores Kallhauge McCarthy – March 2, 2001 
At late or early hour.         Ronald R. Livorsi – May 2, 2006 
Now is the only time you own.    Bernard Marek  - January 25, 2006                                           
Live, love, toil with a will.      Kenneth Miskawitz Edwards – May 5, 2006  
Place no faith in time.      Sheldon Weiner – December, 2000 
For the clock may soon be still.                                                          
 
 

HAPPY SUMMER!  KEEP IN TOUCH! 
 

Your Austin 1955 Reunion Committee 
      
Nancy Baggio Pasquerelli   Kaye Beecroft Aurigemma Phil Grossman   
Npasq@comcast.net  kaurige@comcast.net  phillipgrossman@pgrossman.com   

 
Harry G. Kappos   Genny Luisi Schroeder  Irwin A. Magad   
hgk1937@comcast.net  gennyluisi@yahoo.com  Imagad@cjbs.com    

 
Shel Marcus   Joan McConville Leander  Chuck Meyer  Jim Padar 

 aesdental@sprynet.com  TennisGal102@sbcglobal.net C124@attglobal.net Jim@padar.org 
   

Mike Pasquerelli   Joyce Holm Rosko  Ken Rosko  John Spinello 
mjp1937@comcast.net  cubnutt@gmail.com jkr@voyager.net  thewarehouse@msn.com 

 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _        
Please let us know if your information has changed.  Email to reunion@austin1955.org or mail this form to 
Ken Rosko, Austin Class of 1955, 3233 West Grand Avenue – Suite 103, Waukegan, IL  60085-2234.   
 
NAME (1st, maiden, last):__________________________________________________________________ 
 
NEW STREET ADDRESS:_________________________________________________________________ 
 
NEW CITY, STATE, ZIP:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
NEW EMAIL ADDRESS:_______________________________PHONE:___________________________ 
 
NEWS OR REMARKS:___________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 


